
Planet Pack 

Dear parents,

Today the children in T2,3 and 4 have all been given a ‘Planet Pack’ to take home. 

Here is a video about how to use the pack. It will help to support your child’s learning around 

sustainability in our whole school project ‘Our Common Home’.

PLANET PACK VIDEO

(Please note the video talks about a university passport. That is only for Liverpool schools who are 

taking part in a separate project. 

We hope you enjoy playing some fun games and activities with your child.

Thank you

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sV0CRIQPgc6qjfh0rLHdrTD8IE3QHgzp/view?usp=drive_link

